Colville Community Health Trust
Kia ora everyone

We warmly invite you to our next Annual General meeting (AGM) to be held at 5.30pm on 4th
December at the Clinic - 2299 Colville Road. We will also have online attendance if you can’t get
there in person. Please email Nicole at admin@colvillehealthtrust.co.nz for a Google link to
access.

The AGM is an opportunity to have your say around the Trusts objectives to provide access to
appropriate and user-friendly health and wellbeing services, for the community, now and into the
future. There will be refreshments provided, and we value and appreciate your feedback!

We are also busy getting a committee together to plan a summer fundraiser as holiday makers
make their way here. We would love a helping hand from any volunteers in the community!
Please email Nicole at the same email address as above if this sounds like you. | look forward
to seeing you all at the AGM and until then, enjoy these warmer days which hopefully also

provides an opportunity for us to slow down and take some rest =

Rebecca Roe, CCHT Manager



